
 
 
 
 

 

Announcing the New MMH Portal! 
We are happy to announce the launch of our new Michigan Model For Health™ website 
portal for teachers, educators, and curriculum coordinators! 
 
Since the launch of the new digital format for the K-12 health curriculum in 2020, once 
again, the MMH Program continues to evolve to meet the online needs of its health 
education partners.  The MMH Portal is a one stop shop for all partner needs to access the 
digital curriculum and online resources. 
 
The portal was created in response to new MMH resources released including a revamped 
online training module to support MMH implementation in the classroom.  In addition, the 
changes incorporate teacher and health coordinator feedback to have resources and 
important links in one central location that is presented in a uniform way to offer quicker 
and easier access. 
 
On October 26, 2022, all partners who have an account in the MMH website will see the 
new portal page.  
 

Go to: https://michiganmodelforhealth.org 
 

 
 
The MMH Portal  
link will be added  
at the top of the 
mobile menu. 
 
 
 
 
  

https://michiganmodelforhealth.org/


 
 
 
 

 
 

Oct 26, 2022 
New MMH Portal Page Available  

 
TEACHERS &  

LOCAL CURRICULUM COORDINATORS 

* My Account 
* My Curriculum (Teachers with an active digital license) 

* My Training (New online training module!) 
* Curriculum Videos 

* Google Resources (Request access form for teachers) 

 

 
Go to: https://michiganmodelforhealth.org  
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https://michiganmodelforhealth.or/#g


 
 
 
 

 

 
Oct 26, 2022 

New MMH Portal Page Available  
 

LOCAL SCHOOL/DISTRICT PURCHASING AGENTS 

* My Account 
* My Licenses (Digital curriculum license management system) 

* My Training (New online training module!) 

 

 
Go to: https://michiganmodelforhealth.org 
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